
Hello.   I am writing to advise you that South Barrington, il is opposed to the new
redistricting map.  It separates us from our surrounding communities and creates a
disconnect with our representatives.  Are you planning to put additional offices in the
suburbs to prevent this disconnect?   Regards, Mayor Paula McCombie


